
February 22, 2019 

 

Greetings WLMS! 

We want to thank our staff and students for their focus and dedication during another week of 

winter weather.    We appreciate all students’ flexibility and focus with their math MAP testing 

and look forward to warmer weather soon!  

Please join us TONIGHT for the “Taste of Soul” Black History Month Celebration @ 

WLMS from 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM.  This year’s celebration will be a fun-filled night of music, 

great food, and great friends. The “Taste of Soul” celebration will take place here at Wilde Lake 

Middle School and will be co-hosted with Bryant Woods Elementary.  Doors open at 6:00 pm. 

Also, the WLMS Award Ceremony has been rescheduled for next Wednesday, February 27th.   

We will be following the schedule below for the award ceremonies: 

7th grade ceremony - 8:00 - 8:50 

8th grade ceremony - 10:40 - 11:30 

6th grade ceremony - 1:00 - 1:50 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Anne Swartz, James McVey, Nan Brown  

 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
Feb. 26 – Orchestra Assessment 
Feb. 28 – Orchestra Adjudication 
Feb. 28 – 2nd Quarter Awards Ceremonies 
Mar. 6 – 3rd Quarter Interim Report Issued 
Mar. 14 – S.T.E.A.M. Night 5-7pm 
Mar. 15 – GOTCHA Store 
Mar. 18 – PTSA Restaurant Night – Panera 
Mar. 27 – 8th gr. Fieldtrip – AHS - SHREK 

Atholton High School Information 

Love to dance? Perform?  

Then come try out for the 2019-2020 Atholton High School Poms Dance Team! 

Auditions will be held in the dance studio on Wednesday, March 6th, and Thursday, March 7th. 

On Wednesday, March 6th, from 4-6 pm, come learn the choreography. Then sign up for a time 

slot to audition on Thursday, March 7th, starting around 3:15 pm. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Payne: nicole_payne@hcpss.org 

 

mailto:nicole_payne@hcpss.org


Atholton HS Fall 2019 Athletics: 

Tryouts for all fall sports at Atholton High School will begin on Wednesday, August 14, 2019. 

Fall sports include cheerleading, girls/boys cross country, football, girls/boys golf, girls/boys 

soccer, girls volleyball, and girls field hockey. Tryouts last 3 consecutive days, with practices 

beginning immediately after teams are selected.  Please plan vacations accordingly.  Due to the 

number of student athletes trying out for our programs, tryouts are mandatory and we can not 

make special exceptions for individuals who can not make the tryout dates.  In June, Atholton 

HS will be hosting a parents meeting for any incoming 9th grader who would like to tryout for a 

sport. Dates and times will be sent soon.  It is highly recommended to sign up for the Atholton 

High School SchoolMessenger to receive important information about Atholton High School.   If 

you have any immediate questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact Atholton’s 

Athletics and Activities Manager, Mike Senisi at Michael_Senisi@hcpss.org 

 
 
Community News: 
Please visit the Community News and Programs page at 
https://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/ for announcements of upcoming events 
and programs sponsored by non-profit organizations. 
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